Announcements - Sunday, September 17, 2017

Please sign the Attendance Pad and pass it down the row.
Please add your address and other info to update the records in the office.



Nominations Committee Meeting Tuesday, September 19 at 6:30 PM. This meeting is very important to prepare for Charge Conference on October 1.

September Basket Ministry— Warm Clothing



United Methodist Women will be collecting the following for distribution to the guests at Our Daily Bread and would like to invite Princeton's congregation to

participate. Monetary donations are welcome (**checks made out to UMW** for Winter Clothing Drive). The items collected will be taken to Our Daily Bread in October.

Gloves and Scarves Long Johns (men & women large to 2X)

Book bags Sleeping Bags

Tents (used are fine) PLEASE NO SOCKS

Surprise Birthday Card Shower for Andrea Newhouse for her birthday on September 25. She isn't to know anything about it. A basket is in the narthex to collect the cards. The Odds and Ends class is planning to give her a party on **Sept. 24, 2017 at 2 o'clock** at Pruitt Health Care, 960 Hawthorne Ave. **Everyone is invited**.



Food Bank and Dime Sunday, September 24 Please bring your canned goods and dimes next Sunday.





Hash Sale - September 30 - \$5/pint, \$10/quart. We need your help 5 am-1 pm for the annual hash sale.

All those available to help (not just the men) are needed and appreciated. Jobs include laughing, joking, preparing

meat, stirring the hash, cleaning pans, serving containers and more. Pick Up orders between 12:00 -1:00pm. To help or place an order, contact Ben Rivers (riversbg@bellsouth.net) or Stan Lee (stanlee1949@yahoo.com).

2017 Charge Conference will be Sunday, October 1 at 1:45 PM. Please make plans to attend and celebrate Princeton UMC and meet our new District Superintendent Dr. Brian Clark.



Sanctuary Choir - We practice our pieces until we feel comfortable singing them and have started practicing our Christmas music. So, be brave and try us out. Practice is on Wednesdays at 6:30 PM. Contact David Paul at dplamar_3n1@yahoo.com.

Sunday School September – Let's all go back to school in September as our fall Sunday School programs kick off! We have a place for you to learn, grow and share your ideas about faith. Everyone is welcome and everyone is blessed!

Needed! Carpenter/Woodworker. We need your help if you are handy in building things. We are planning to offer a "drive by" prayer box for anyone to share their prayer requests. Also, we would like to offer a "Little Free Pantry" to offer non-perishable food for those in need.



SAVE THE DATE – 2nd Annual Car Show – October 22 – Check the website for more details or Aaron Jackson

THIS WEEK AT PRINCETON

Tuesday Athens Food Bank, 9:30 AM-1:00 PM

United Methodist Women, 7:00 PM

Wednesday Fellowship 8AM, Prayer 8:30AM

Choir 6:30 PM

Your consistent and thoughtful contributions to the church operating budget are deeply appreciated and allow us to pay our bills. Consider available at our website.

Princeton United Methodist Church 2390 S. Lumpkin Street / Athens, GA 30606 (706) 353-1123 / www.princetonumcathensga.org